

Westacre Infant School

Finchfield Hill, Finchfield, Wolverhampton WV3 9EP

Telephone: 01902 558532 Email: westacreinfantschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk

Dress up for Diwali Non Uniform Day

Dear Parents/carers,

On Thursday 24th October, we will be celebrating the festival of Diwali. All of the children will be taking part in a range of activities throughout the day. To celebrate the event all of children may wear traditional Indian clothing or any other party clothing that they may have. A polite reminder that members of the PTA will be selling Samosas at the end of the school day.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Aidan Edmunds

Headteacher

